
 

EFFECTIVE Sept 17, 2022 

TO: All Californians  

SUBJECT: Requirements for Visitors  

in Acute Health Care and Long-Term Care Settings  

State Public Health Officer Order of September 17, 2022 

Visitors must continue to comply with CDPH Masking Guidance while visiting in indoor 

settings and should continue to maintain all current infection prevention practices to 
continue protecting these most vulnerable populations.  All visitors must: 

• WEAR A WELL-FITTED MASK WITH GOOD FILTRATION (N95, KF94, KN95, or 

surgical masks are preferred over cloth face coverings) at all times during 

any visitation at the facility; 

 

• WEAR ANY OTHER PERSONAL PROTECTIVE EQUIPMENT (PPE) while in the 

patient's or resident's room that facility personnel deem appropriate to 

the situation; and 

 

•  PHYSICALLY DISTANCE from facility personnel and other 

patients/residents/visitors that are not part of their group at all times 

during any visitation at the facility. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

By signing in as a visitor at  
Barlow Respiratory Hospital, I attest that  
I do not have active COVID-19 infection,   
I am free of COVID-19 symptoms (fever, 
cough, sore throat) and I agree to comply 
with masking guidance and maintain  
social / physical distancing. 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/COVID-19/Guidance-for-Face-Coverings.aspx

